
The Andrew & Laura McCain Art Gallery 
Summer/Fall Opportunities 
 

Summer Art Camp Program 
The Andrew & Laura McCain Art Gallery is pleased to announce their Summer Art 
Camp program.  This year, our camps will be led by Art Educator, Grace Nickerson.  
Grace has a BEd with training from the University of New Brunswick, New Brunswick 
College of Craft and Design, and Nova Scotia College of Art & Design.  We also will 
have two camps taught by visiting artist, Renata Britez, and a special carving camp for 
students age 11-15, led by local artist James Buxton.  Attached you will find details, 
dates, and prices for each of our camps.  We would very much appreciate it if you would 
promote these enrichment opportunities in your school newsletter.  Please reach out to 
me by email if you have questions, or you can call the gallery directly at 392-6769 and 
speak with Andrea or Jennifer. 
 
Student Support Available 
The Western Valley Recreation Association, through the 
P.R.O. Kids program, has offered to support students with 
financial need so they can attend one of the ALMAG’s 
Summer Art Camps.   We are asking the principals of each 
of the Carleton North feeder schools to recommend students 
who would benefit from this opportunity.  The student must 
have their own transportation to and from the Art Camp and 
must be able to commit to attending.  Tuition and all 
materials will be paid.  Florenceville Elementary, Florenceville 
Middle School, and Bristol Elementary, may submit one name.  
Centreville Community School and Bath Community School may 
submit one name each for elementary and middle school.   Please 
have all names submitted by June 18th.  Note that each camp has limited space.  Early 
submission will allow students more choice.  Call the gallery at 392-6769 to register 
your chosen student. 
 



Art in the Classroom – Fall 2021 
The gallery is working on an exciting program that will bring original art work into 
teachers’ classrooms.  This program will feature the work of local artists, including Colin 
Smith and Stephen Hutchings.  Original artwork will be available for loan to classrooms 
on a two week rotation, free of charge.  Participating teachers will also receive a 
resource document with a broad range of suggestions for teaching and learning that hit 
all three art outcome strands of Create, Connect, and Communicate, and also feature 
cross-curricular activities for Social Studies, You & Your World, Science, Math, and 
Literacy.  You will be receiving more information about this program in the fall, but we 
invite any teachers who want to reserve a spot in advance to contact the gallery.   

One of six panels from Colin Smith’s One Kilometer of Florenceville, 2020. 

Stephen Hutchings at work on his giant print.  These prints were created using a steam roller 
as a press.  Prints from this series can be seen on display at On the Boardwalk Café. 


